
 
 
 
 
14th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Please find attached a letter for yourselves notifying you of our imminent Ofsted inspection, on 15th 
and 16th October 2024. It details the different ways that you can pass on your views or comments 
about Albright Education Centre and your child's provision and progress. 
 
Although the inspection team will be here for two days, there is nothing your child needs to be 
concerned about. Their lessons and activities will continue as normal and if they do not wish to 
speak to an inspector then they do not have to. Equally should they want to, there will be an 
opportunity for them to do so.  
 
The inspectors will visit lessons, join pupils at break or lunch time and will have a range of 
meetings with different members of staff.    
 
If you are a registered parent or carer of a pupil at Albright (including pupils on sick leave or who 
are temporarily excluded), you can tell Ofsted your views about the school by completing Ofsted's 
online survey, Ofsted Parent View, at: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
 
We hope that you join us in wishing all of the staff well for the visit - they have worked extremely 
hard, as have the pupils, and we are hopeful that this will be recognised.  
 
Although we will not be allowed to provide feedback immediately, we will do so as soon as we 
can!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kate Hazelwood 
Executive Head Teacher 

 

 


